
Slum Visit under Swarnkiti 

 

Enactus SLC organized a slum to start our upcoming project "SWARNKRITI" on ground level, 

members of Enactus (Slc) visited its beneficiaries at Hafiz Nagar. 

Our Beneficiary 

Ms. Rekha, one of our beneficiaries in project Prayojya agreed to work with Enactus SLC in 

our upcoming Project Swarnkriti. With the help of Enactus SLC previous Project Prayojya 

which turned out to be a remarkable success, Ms. Rekha found a new business and continued 

manufacturing products with her skills and ideas.  Within a short span of time, our beneficiary 

was able to convert her hobby into a profitable business. The business was offering a lot of 

value to the customers and therefore she was able to sell her products in other countries too. 

This helped her in earning a living as well as supporting her family as they were facing a 

financial problem. 

We meet the beneficiaries and discuss our upcoming project, its products, about available 

markets, and various other areas concerned with the project. 



 

  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Our first official meet went fruitful as our initiative for the collaboration with the ladies of 

Hafiz Nagar is confirmed and we will soon be planning to start working with our full 

potential!. 7 students participated in this event. 

 


